
February 6, 1950.

Swedish Consulate General,
New York, N. Y.

Dear Sir:

May I express ay sigcere appreciation for the assistance given by

the Swedish Consulate at the safe arrival of a package of bacteriological

cultures from the State Bacteriological Laberatory at Stockholm.

Yours sincerely,

Joshua Lederberg,
Assiataat Professor of Genetics.

 


